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From: Brent Larmer
To: Brent Larmer
Subject: FW: (EXTERNAL SOURCE) Re: FOLLOW-UP regarding Moms Stop The Harm email request on overdose crisis
Date: December 10, 2020 5:34:00 PM


From: Missy McLean 
Sent: December 10, 2020 5:28 PM
To: Brent Larmer <blarmer@cobourg.ca>
Subject: (EXTERNAL SOURCE) Re: FOLLOW-UP regarding Moms Stop The Harm email request on
overdose crisis
 
Brent, one additional note that I meant to include in my email just now. While the number of
drug poisoning deaths was counted at over 16,360 as of March 2020, a Globe and Mail
editorial recently indicated the death toll is now approaching 19,000.
 
Thanks again,
Missy


Missy McLean
(she/her/hers)
 
On Thu, Dec 10, 2020 at 5:19 PM Missy McLean
 


Hi Brent, I'm sorry we weren't able to connect by phone today but I so appreciate your
outreach and follow up.
 
Please find the original email from MSTH below which includes a link to a PDF of the
proposed resolution we are hoping Cobourg will support and adopt.
 
If I can provide any additional information or make myself available to speak with you or
council by phone or online, please let me know.
 
Again, my sincere thanks to you, Mayor Henderson and Council for your time and
consideration on this.
 
Looking forward to working together in future.
Missy
 
Missy McLean
(she/her/hers)
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